
 
MINDFUL MONDAY FEBRUARY 26TH 
 
So the last will be first, and the first will be last. Matthew 20:16 
  
Last is first? According to Jesus those that dedicate their lives to Him will receive the 
promised reward. We are to live with a servant’s heart. We can love with action to show 
others God’s love. Pastor Jason’s challenge to us this week was simple; “Do one thing 
that makes you a servant of all.” Go out and be the good. 
  
This morning our Elders met, and our meeting turned into a brainstorming session of 
ways we can serve the community. We ask that you please share any ideas you have on 
ways we can be servants in our town. Please pray as we come up with new ideas and 
ways to share God with our neighbors. Please pray for something that may be on your 
heart to try and for our church as we navigate this challenge to serve more. 
  
Our prayers this week include Lucy Walker, the little girl that suffered burns from a 
candle accident. We lift up this family and rejoice that she is doing better and has been 
able to come home. We know she will have more procedures in the future so we will 
continue to pray for the Walkers. 
  
We pray for our prayer list. We pray for those in our congregation that are not able to 
join us for worship, but we hope they can feel our prayers and feel God’s presence. We 
ask for Your healing hand for those who are in need and those that have health needs 
they deal with daily. 
We pray for Lorraine, Craig, Floyd & Dona, Judy, Joanne, and Virginia. 
  
Our regional prayer calendar includes the following churches, pastors, and ministries 
of our region to pray for this week. 
Glen Echo Christian Church, Des Moines, IA, Aaron Brunner, Interim 
Moorhead Christian Church, Moorhead, IA, Chuck Snow 
First Pacific Islanders Christian Church, Bismarck, ND, Larry Sotam 
Thomas Stone 
Linda Swanson 
Arlene Drennan 
Communication Ministries – interprets the vision and mission of our General Church 
through media and print resources. 
 


